
 

Bulletin Ads 

Please consider supporting our parish by 

placing an ad in our weekly bulletin. Call 

the rectory for more information. 
 

 

 

Did you know?  
 

August 21 || Do a school bus safety review  

School buses are the most regulated vehicles on the 
road, and they are designed to be safer than any other 
vehicle your child can ride in. As we begin another 
school year, parents should go over safety rules with 
their children. Safety begins at the bus stop, where 
children should pay attention to other cars on the road, 
and always wait with a parent or safe group of 
neighbors. For more information about school bus 
safety, visit https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-
safety/school-bus-safety.  

 

 

 
 

Please support our advertisers. 
 

 

 
 

FAITH  •  HERITAGE  •  CULTURE 

 
 

  
 

    
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome To St. Anthony Croatian  
Catholic Church  
  

712 NORTH GRAND AVE.,  

LOS ANGELES, CA 90012 

 
 

 

Upravitelj - Administrator 

don Ivan Jordan 

ivan.jordan.zd@gmail.com 

 

   MASS SCHEDULE 

Sunday: 8:30 am (English)    

10:30 am (Croatian) 
 

Tuesday thru Saturday:  

8:00 am (English) 
 

CONFESSIONS 

Sunday: 9:30 am-10:15 am  

and by request 
 

MARRIAGES 

By arrangement  

(6 months in advance) 
 

BAPTISMS  

By arrangement 
 

RASPORED MISA 

Nedjelja: 8:30 am (engleski)    

10:30 am (hrvatski) 
 

od utorka do subote:  

8:00 am (engleski) 
 

ISPOVIJEDI 

Nedjeljom: 9:30 am-10:15 am  

i po dogovoru 
 

VJENČANJA 

najaviti 6 mjeseci unaprijed 
 

KRŠTENJA      

po dogovoru 

 

Pray the rosary with  

your family today! 
ŽUPNI URED - PARISH OFFICE 

                    10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

        od utorka do petka - Tuesday thru Friday 

 
Website: croatianchurchla.org  

Email: croatianchurchla@gmail.com  

Phone: (213) 628-2938 ● Fax: (213) 372-5103 

August 21, 2022 
 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/school-bus-safety
https://www.nhtsa.gov/road-safety/school-bus-safety
mailto:ivan.jordan.zd@gmail.com
https://croatianchurchla.org/
mailto:croatianchurchla@gmail.com


  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Strive to enter through the narrow gate, for many, 

I tell you will attempt to enter but will not be 

strong enough. Luke 13:24 

 

Beginning Experience of Los Angeles  

A Beginning Experience Weekend will be held 

on September 9-11th at the Holy Spirit Retreat 

Center in Encino for men and women who have 

experienced the loss of a spouse through death, 

divorce, or separation. The program helps a 

person move from the darkness of grief into the 

light of a new beginning. The Beginning 

Experience of Los Angeles (BELA) team is 

recognized by the Office of Marriage and Family 

Life for the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. For 

more information, contact Maria (bilingual-

Spanish) at 909-592-0009 or Brenda at 818-352-

5265. Cost: $325/$275 (private/shared room); a 

$75 deposit is required in advance. 

 
Email at: beginningexp.losangeles@gmail.com 

Website: www.beginningexperience.org  

 

One Mother, Many Peoples  

Join Archbishop José H. Gomez for the One 

Mother, Many Peoples Mass in honor of Our 

Lady of the Angels, Patroness of the City and the 

Archdiocese of Los Angeles, at the Cathedral of 

Our Lady of the Angels on Saturday, Aug. 27, 

2022. Entrance Procession at 2:30 pm; Marian 

Procession to follow Mass on the Cathedral 

Plaza. In 1781, ten years after the founding of the 

Mission San Gabriel Archangel, the city of Los 

Angeles was founded under the patronage of Our 

Lady of the Angels. She remains the Mother of 

the diverse family of God in LA. All are invited 

to join representatives of the many cultures, papal 

orders, and fraternal service orders from across 

the Archdiocese of Los Angeles to celebrate our 

unity in Jesus Christ during this Jubilee Year or 

view livestream on facebook.com/lacatholics. 

 

 
 

Remember to dress respectfully when you attend 

Mass. Low cut, cropped or revealing tops, tanks 

or tees, short shorts, short skirts, or dresses, torn 

or ripped jeans are not appropriate attire for 

church. Parents, remind your children to honor 

this sacred space by setting a good example for 

them. 

 

Missionary Cooperation Collection 

A total of $2,082.00 was collected last week to 

assist the Vincentian Fathers with their 

missionary work in Honduras. Thank you for 

your generosity.  

 

Your Church Contributions  

Last week’s offerings……………........$2,340.00 

 

Your weekly contributions are also very 

gratefully accepted through the mail or online;  

https://croatianchurch.square.site/. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
 

 

Parish Center Update 

Construction to repair the Parish Center has been 

underway since the beginning of July. In an effort to 

keep everyone safe and the worksite secure, only 

authorized personnel will be allowed in the Parish 

Center. All doors will be locked, all the stairwells will 

be off limits and closed off as well. Persons with special 

needs may be dropped off in front of the church before 

parking in the garage. The alley way or Alpine St. will 

be used to access the church. The restrooms that are off 

of the kitchen, located by the alley ramp, will be 

accessible while parishioners are at Holy Mass and 

socializing on Sundays. We apologize for this 

inconvenient but necessary precaution. Thank you all 

for your patience and support during this time.  
 

Upon the Parish Centers reopening, please contact 

Roxanne and Marilyn Majich to schedule your event via 

croatianchurchlaevents@gmail.com. 

 

 
Religious Education  

Registration for classes in preparation of First 

Communion and Conformation will begin soon.  We 

would love to have your student join us for this  two-

year program. Classes will be held on Sunday mornings 

at 9:30 am. Please call or send us an e-mail to receive 

requirement information and registration forms. 

 

Attention Parishioners!  

Have you moved? Changed your phone number or 

email?  If so, or if you have made any other changes that 

will affect how we communicate with you and your 

family, please let us know. Call the office or send an 

email. 

 

Pope’s August 2022 Prayer Intention  

Small Businesses  

We pray for small and medium sized businesses; in the 

midst of economic and social crisis, may they find ways 

to continue operating, and serving their communities. 

 

 
 

 

Sunday 

8:30 am 

August 21 

Pro Populo 

10:30 am † † Marko & Manda Čipčić 

(Jaka Lovrić) 

† † Ljuba & George Balija 

(Marijan & Ankica Zorić) 
 

Tuesday August 23 

8:00 am † Gertrud Sorst 

(Tanja & Todd Burleson) 

† Frank Zorich 

(Barbara Artukovich) 
 

Wednesday August 24 

8:00 am † † Marin & Dubrovka Grbić 

(Tanja & Todd Burleson) 
 

Thursday August 25 

8:00 am † John Burleson 

(Tanja & Todd Burleson) 
 

Friday August 26 

8:00 am † Gojko Čale (Mladenka Čale)  
 

Saturday August 27 

8:00 am † Sara Rotim (Mladenka Čale)  
 

Sunday August 28 

8:30 am Pro Populo 

10:30 am † Josip Kovač (Family) 
 

 

 
In your hands, oh Lord, we humbly entrust our 

brothers and sisters. In this life you embrace them 

with your tender love; deliver them now from every 

evil and bid them eternal rest. The old order has 

passed away.  
 

Welcome them into paradise, where there will be no 

sorrow, no weeping or pain, but fullness of peace 

and joy with your Son and the Holy Spirit forever 

and ever. Amen. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/lacatholics
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